
 
 

PARKING AT HAMPTONS DURING RAMADHAN 
 

To facilitate the parking at Hamptons during Ramadhan we ask 
all our musalees to adhere to the following: 
 
➢ Carshare where possible and do not arrive late (volunteers 

need to pray too). 
➢ Do not park on the pavement on Tydemans or in the 

residential area next to the centre. 

➢ Follow the instructions of the parking marshals. 

➢ In the car park, if you have been asked to double park thus 
blocking in another car, please leave promptly after prayer 
or move your car to a bay if you wish to stay longer. 

➢ We will segregate those praying 8 rakats and leaving early 
versus 20 rakats, allowing minimal impact to our 
neighbours and for better management. 

➢ In area D please do not reverse in as headlights 
penetrating homes – please also not loiter in this area. 

➢ Please leave car park promptly and don’t stay to talk so 
not to disturb the neighbours.  

➢ Please do not park in The Tidings and ensure when parking 
on other roads you leave sufficient space for people to get 
in and out of their drives and for emergency vehicles to 
pass safely. 

 

 
Additional parking has been arranged at Grt Baddow School, Duffield Rd, CM2 9RZ. Directions below. Please park 
towards the back of the car park.  
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There is also parking around the streets of Hamptons.  Please ensure you do not park in the red area, dropped curbs 

or in front of driveways. See map below for more details.  

 

 

Please be considerate when parking. We thank you for your support. 
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